
 
 

 
 
    FEDERAL ELECTION COMMISSION 
       WASHINGTON, D.C. 20463 

  

 

September 4, 2020 
            
VIA E-MAIL 
 
James Ostrowski 
Attorney at Law 
63 Newport Ave. 
Buffalo, NY  14216      RE: MUR 7782 

   Duane J. Whitmer 
   Duane Whitmer for Congress  

   and Alyce Auman, Treasurer 
   

Dear Mr. Ostrowski: 
 
This is in response to a request for an extension to respond to the complaint filed in the above 

mentioned matter we received on September 4, 2020.  After considering the circumstances in this 
matter, the Office of General Counsel has granted the requested extension.  Accordingly, the response 
is due on or before the close of business October 8, 2020.  You may contact me if you have any 
questions at 202-694-1539 or by e-mail at cela@fec.gov. 

 
      Sincerely,  
 
       
 
      Kathryn Ross, Paralegal 
      Complaints Examination and  
        Legal Administration  
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